
Principal’s Report - November 2023

Winter Sports has begun! (approx. 80 students)
Fall Break - very much needed by all; time with family.
End of Trimester I soon, students are doing so well!
Esports & Prom - planning to share details soon.

What’s been happening…
● FFA: Thank a Farmer event, OVER 100 MEALS, Mental Health 

support.  One farm wrote us a check for $500 to help support the 
FFA programming!

● Sports Highlights
○ WIAA Tournament Results
○ Dig Pink - $7000, 3 families, 80 donations 

● Veteran’s Day: Great program, student lead 
● NW Technical College Tour: 9th/10th Grade

○ Practice ACT: 11th Grade
○ Seniors: Activities, Support

● Staff-Student Relationship Focus: Data, Action

Current Events:  Success

Fun to Share:  Leadership Development

NHS: Adopt-a-Highway, Blood Drive…Service!
FBLA: Leadership Lab - full day of 20 students 
preparing for the upcoming season through activities, 
discussions, team-building, and learning.
FFA: Jadyn Thaemert, performed in the National FFA 
Honors Chorus; 13 from UHS attended Indianapolis.
HOM: Habitutes and Discussions around time 
management, self-belief, preparation, and positivity.
Student Council: 6 UHS students participated in the 
CESA 11 Fall Regional Leadership Day about 
self-belief, goal-setting, communication, collaboration.  
UHS presented to over 100 students about E. A. Days.

Looking Ahead:  
Nice to Know


